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9" March 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to confirm that Update Cabinets were engaged to provide cabinetry for our
Holden and Hyundai dealerships built in Maroochydore in 2006.

Update Cabinets were very professional through the whole process with the quality of
materials and the workmanship at a very high standard.

We are extremely pleased with the fit-out and the quality is still visible after 6 years

We would have no hesitation in recommending Mark Sempf and his team at Update
Cabinets to any perspective clients.

Yours Sincerely

P Hoslof-

Mark Stonebridge
Sunco Motors Group Financial Controller




